
 

Notice No: 1220          Date: 11-11-2024 

NOTICE 

In partial modification of Notice No 1217 dated 06.11.2024 it is further 
notified that the Career Counseling Committee and the National Career 
Service Centre, Kolkata is jointly organizing an awareness Programme on 
Career enhancement training for free of cost for all the students of our 
college from 2:30 pm on 12.11.2024 (Tuesday) at Room No 310(19). All 
are hereby requested to attend this programme.    
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        Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College 

            New Town, Rajarhat, Kolkata – 700156 

          


